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15 October 2012

Wanganui District Council
PO Box 637
Wanganui 4540

Attn: Rachael Pull - District Plan Review Team

Dear Rachel
Re Wanganuio District Plan Review — Roll Over of Kordia Designations

We write on behalf of our client — Kordia Limited who are the Requiring Authority for two
designations in the current Wanganui District Plan.

This letter serves to confirm to Council that both the designations located at:

Windy Point Address: Rangitatau West Road, Wanganui.
Legal Description: Lot 1 DP 72824.

Roberts Avenue, Wanganui.
Legal Description: Section 351 Right Bank Wanganui River, SO
27130.

are still required for their current designated purpose — being “Broadcasting,
Telecommunications, Radio-Communications and ancillary and associated purposes (which
shall include all ancillary structures works and activities)"..

The specific purpose of the designations is to provide for the continued operation,
maintenance and modest upgrade of facilities (via the Qutline Planb Approival Process of
Section 176A RMA)) including ancillary and associated activities, at the existing a
broadcasting and telecommunications facilities. Notably both sites facilitate broadcasting,
telecommunication and radiocommunication services into Wanganui and surround rural
areas.

Both designations were formerly listed in the District Plan under the operation of the
Requiring Authority - Broadcast Communications Ltd. A crown company granted requiring
authority status by a gazette notice dated 12 December 1996. On 17 November 2006 the
company changed its name to Kordia™ Limited. Pursuant to section 23 of Companies Act
1993, the new company is still the same legal entity and hence Kordia™ Limited is still a
Requiring Authority and the name change has since been reflected with updating the list of
Requiring Authorities in the Resource Management Act 1991.

No changes to the existing designations are required and as such a straight roll over
pursuant to Schedule 1, Section 4(1) of the Resource Management Act 1991 is requested.

Ph: (09) 537 8346 M: (+64) 021 433 531 E: hamish@heyeconsulting.co.nz

Address; 14b Bungalore Place, Half Moor Bay, Auckland 2012
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Should you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to
contact the writer,

Yours faithfully
Hey Consulting

il %
J. Hamish Hey

Principal Consultant

21 433 531 E: hamish@heyconsulting.co.nz

in Bay, Auckl ad 2012



